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SPRING LETTERS



Eighth and ninth graders were given a task to write letters to
their foreign friends from the project's partner schools.
Unfortunatelly because of the pandemic situation, students
are distant learning since December 2020, therefore all letters
were written at home and are only in an electronic form.
Students wrote letters on the topic of the spring season,
customs and traditions not only in the Czech Republic but
mainly in their families. The letters were supplemented by
photographs and pictures. Furthermore, students created
Easter cards with greetings.
Letters along with greetings were sent to partner schools on
29th March to arrive at the designated address in time before
Easter.
Pupils are already looking forward to „spring“ letters from
partner schools, which they will be very happy to read
(hopefully in person at school)















Students making Easter cards 



Spring letters and Easter greetings are ready to be sent to our friends
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Letters along with Easter greetings were sent to all partner schools on 29th March


